
Court Building Team Meeting - 4th April 2016  

Present: David Fleming (DF), John Robson (JR), Elizabeth Havens (EH) Isabel Munn (IM) 

Tenants 

 

IM and DF attended a good meeting with potential tenants in the morning arranged by Emma Kidd.  

IM showed Bruce Findlay the building this afternoon. 

JR has got in touch with DPEA re tribunal hearings to see if they would be interested in using the 

Court Building for their meetings. 

JR to contact film agents to establish how much rental income could be for the business plan 

EH to contact schools and Universities 

Changing places experts are coming to the building on 5th April to give advice. Funding – see below 

Funding 

Estimates of building requirements are required to enable JR/IM to progress funding. Funding 

request will be split into 3 phases.  

Emma Kidd has confirmed that £400 will be available to put towards the valuation deficit from 

Aberdeenshire Council’s Community Planning Group and SAB will provide £1000 towards the 

valuation.  

Changing places – DF has received no response from Willie Munro re funding.  

General 

SCTS are looking into how the Community Empowerment/Community Benefit is going to be defined 

and whether our Business Plan needs to be amended. 

Suggestion that Susan O Connor might be able to give further assistance on report content/business 

plan.  

Solicitors 

DF to write to Collie Solicitors to appoint them for the project.  

 

Date of next meeting Jigsaw meeting 20th April 12.30pm at John’s  


